Dear,

Enterprise Flagler, our county’s primary business development and marketing arm, has had a busy and successful year.  In the last 12 months Enterprise Flagler has:

· Joined the Cornerstone Regional Development Partnership, as Flagler County’s representative;
· Hired Thomas Cooley as its new executive director;
· Worked with Sea Ray Boats to retain over 600 jobs;

· Completed a two month county-wide assessment of the organization that helped us identify key strategies, challenges and new opportunities;
· Hosted an economic development roundtable with our public sector partners that yielded new strategies to facilitate better cross organizational communication on economic development issues.
While exciting, these events represent just the beginning of a new era in Enterprise Flagler’s economic development efforts.  We feel we have an incredible opportunity to market our community and insure the type of high quality growth we all desire for Flagler County.  To take advantage of the opportunity, we must be strategic, proactive and targeted in our business development efforts.

We welcome the opportunity to present the new Enterprise Flagler business plan to you.  Your input, involvement and support are crucial to our success.  Audrey Lee, will be calling your office in the next couple of days to schedule a 30 minute meeting with Clint Nessmith, our campaign manager, and possibly Tom Cooley, our new executive director.  We promise it will be time well spent.  Thank you in advance for your time and consideration.
Sincerely,
